

HELEN WHATELY MP Member of Parliament for Faversham and Mid Kent

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Penny Mordaunt MP Department for Work and Pensions Caxton House Tothill Street London SW1H 9NA

HW/WA/180608

25 October 2017

Earlier in the year we discussed mandatory recording of PIP assessments. You told the House on 29 March 2017 that:

'We are carrying out pilots to test whether there are any benefits to audio recording face-to-face assessments. The pilots, which started on 13 March, will last for six weeks and involve 400 claimants.'

Would you be able to provide me with an update on the results of those pilots, and whether the Department plans to roll out the scheme to all areas?

Helen Whately MP

You, Helen

Member of Parliament for Faversham and Mid Kent

Tel: 020 7219 6472 Email: helen.whately.mp@parliament.uk www.helenwhately.org.uk

If you would like to find out more about what I am doing in Faversham and Mid Kent, please do sign up to my newsletter on my website.